
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher: Mr P Bellamy 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Sandown Drive                             Tel: 01778 426968  

Bourne                        
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Dear Parent/Carer  
YOUNG VOICES   

MONDAY 8TH JANUARY 2024 

We are extremely excited to once again be taking part in the Young Voices singing event, known as ‘The Largest 

School Choir Concert in the World!’  at the Utilita Arena, Sheffield. Inspiring children to discover their love 

for music, hundreds of choirs, equalling thousands of voices will join together to sing a wide range of songs with 

special professional solo artists performing and leading them in song.   

 

If you would like more information, please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk 2023-2024 Season. 

 

The event will start with registration and rehearsals at 1.30 p.m. and the coach will, therefore, leave school at 

approx. 11.00 a.m. The evening performance is from 7.00 p.m. – 9.00 p.m. and we hope to arrive back in Bourne 

by 11.00 p.m. Pupils will require a packed lunch and packed tea.  

 

We will be asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the coach which will depend on final numbers 

but should not exceed £20. Please be aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support. At this 

stage we are just trying to gauge numbers and should therefore be grateful if you would indicate your consent 

to your child travelling with us on ParentMail forms by Wednesday 18th October.  We will confirm the final 

cost and payment deadline once we have an indication of how many children will be joining us. 

 

Young Voices T-Shirt 

All choir members will be required to wear either a plain white t-shirt or a Young Voices 2024 t-shirt with 

jeans and trainers. If you would like to purchase a Young Voices T-shirt pack, which includes an official Young 

Voices 2024 t-shirt and a torch, these can be ordered through ParentMail +Pay at a cost of £15.00 per child.  

Please note that there are three different t-shirt sizes to choose from. T-shirts are non-refundable unless 

classed as faulty. The deadline for orders is Wednesday 18th October 2023. 

 

Parent/Carer Tickets 

Parents/carers are welcome to watch the evening performance at a cost of £23.00 per ticket. Tickets can be 

ordered via ParentMail +Pay. Please ensure you can make your own travel arrangements before purchasing 

tickets. The deadline for orders is Wednesday 18th October 2023. 

 

Please note that we will not be able to place any orders past the deadline date of Wednesday 18th October 

2023. 

 

We are all very excited to be able to offer this incredible opportunity but please don’t hesitate to contact me 

if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Davey 
 

Miss S Davey 

Class Teacher / Music Co-ordinator 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

